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value there is yet to b,e done in this branch 
of Ornithology, and that, too, in thle very 
field in which our chapter is working. How 
many new facts shall we find out and place 
on record this year? 

Important. 

The series of Bz~lletijzcc to be issuled is in- 
tended to keep membmers informed of the do’- 
ings of the Chapter. Members are scarcely 
to be blamed if they lose interest in a society 
that th’ey hear from only semi-occasionally. 

This year we hope it will be otherwise; 
b’ut how can we publish the news if you do 
not send it to us? The President and Secre- 
tary will always be glad to h’ear from mlem- 
bers. When you takle a rare set of eggs, or 
identify a new bird, or when you learn any 
fact in Ornithology, let us know about it. 

Binghamton, N. Y., May, 1804. 


